CEDRIC HAYDEN

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
HOUSE DISTRICT 7

February 28, 2022

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H-271
Salem, OR. 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest: House Bill 4072-B

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,
Please accept this statement of a potential conflict of interest on House Bill 4072-B.

I own a limited liability company that provides on-call aviation services to the State of Oregon. More
specifically, my company is contracted to track wildlife for the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife.

Please record this potential conflict as a matter of the record on this measure.
Sincerely,

Representative Cedric Hayden
State Representative, House District 7

800 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - (503) 986-1407 - rep.cedrichayden @oregonlegislature.gov
P.Q. Box 459, Lowell, OR 97452
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